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FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Happy Spring! 

I don’t know about you, but this Winter didn’t seem as painfully long as in some years past.  It’ll be 
nice to have longer days and warmer weather.  Sure, we’ll need to mow the lawn and tend to our gar-
dens, but it’ll be therapeutic.  I’m counting on it. 

So, for those of you whom I have not officially met, my name is Christopher Betz.  I live right on East 
Broad Street with my wife Lisa and my two teenage girls, Abigail and Lauren.  Lisa and I moved into 
our home in Trumbauersville in 2005 and have always loved our community.  Lisa’s mother grew up 
on East Broad Street and her Gram and Pop Pop continued to live there until their passing some 
years ago.  I grew up just around the corner on Barrel Run Road and spent a lot of my youth riding 
my bike into Trumbauersville and going to Spors. (I wasn’t allowed to ride my bike across 309.)  So, 
we were both very pleased to settle down here. 

I’ve been on Trumbauersville Borough Council since 2008 spending a good number of those years as 
Council Vice President. Our long time Council President, Ed Child, has been officially retired from 
industry for several years, though he does maintain some part time work as Durham Township’s Zon-
ing Officer which he really seems to enjoy.  Ed also likes to do other ‘retired guy stuff’ often spending 
time away with his wife Sue, and his daughter and her husband.   

Ed recently decided it might be a good idea to loosen his schedule a bit to enjoy more down time in 
retirement.  In January, Ed, with the rest of Borough Council’s endorsement, has passed the gavel to 
me.  I am proud to follow Ed in the role of Council President. There are a lot of moving parts and I’ll 
continue to rely on Ed’s mentorship, as will the rest of Council, with his over quarter century of ser-
vice on Council in Trumbauersville and as a leader of the Pennsylvania State Association of Bor-
oughs and Bucks County Borough’s Association.  Ed remains an essential member of Trumbauers-
ville Borough Council and now serves as our Vice President where, if he stretches hard enough, he 
can still reach the gavel.  Thank you, Ed, for your continued service and leadership. 
Borough Council invites you to attend our monthly Council meetings, typically held on the first 
Thursday of the month at 7 PM at Borough Hall at the corner of East Broad and Evergreen Drive.  If 
you have questions, concerns, or ideas, please stop in to or call Borough Hall anytime during busi-
ness hours, or send an email to info@trumbauersvilleboro.org.  Maybe your question or concern can 
be addressed before the Council meeting, or at the very least be communicated to members of Coun-
cil for consideration at the meeting.   
I am also personally available and interested to hear from you.  The best way to reach me is by email 
at cjbetz18970@gmail.com.  

HHeerree’’ss  ttoo  aa  ggrreeaatt  SSpprriinngg!!

~ Christopher J. Betz, Trumbauersville Council President 
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YOUR BOROUGH COUNCIL 
Christopher Betz, President 267-379-3590 

Allyson Goodin,  215-536-1761    

Michael George, 215-536-4936 

Amanda Hahn, 215-601-9802  

Ed Child, Vice President 267-733-7541 

Stephen Spor, 215-536-6754   

Rebecca Spor, 215-536-6754 

James Black, Mayor - 215-538-2307 

COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD THE 1ST THURSDAY OF EVERY MONTH AT 7:00 P.M. 

OFFICE HOURS 

MONDAY – THURSDAY 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

FRIDAY 

8:00 AM – NOON 

BOROUGH ADMINISTRATOR       WATER DEPARTMENT SECRETARY 

 Dani McClanahan      Wendy Witt 
INFO@TRUMBAUERSVILLEBORO.ORG      WATER @TRUMBAUERSVILLEBORO.ORG 

REAL ESTATE TAX COLLECTOR 

Betsy Moyer – 215-536-8307 

BOROUGH OFFICE 

215-536-1761

EARNED INCOME TAX COLLECTOR 

Keystone Collections – 724-978-0300 

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT COORDINATOR 

Craig Wilhelm—215-802-4572 

FIRE MARSHALL / CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 

Craig Wilhelm – 215-802-4572 

CHECK US OUT ON FACEBOOK 
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Playground 
Tot-Lot 
facelift 

Starting the week of April 22nd, workers will begin decon-
structing the tot-lot.  The black timbers around the boundary 
will be removed along with all of the mulch.  After the mulch 
removal commercial grade geotextile fabric will be installed to 
curb weeds. 

Before the new mulch is installed, all playground equipment 
will be inspected for safety and continued use. 

Once that work is complete, the fresh, certified playground 
mulch will be delivered and installed.  After that time, the bor-
der will be reinstalled.  Kick pads will also be put in place un-
der the swings and at the end of the slides.   

Weather permitting, all work will be completed well before 
Community Day. 
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WWaatteerr  MMeetteerr  UUppggrraaddee  PPrroojjeecctt

What’s the next step? 

There are still 20 water meters that need to be replaced.  If 
you are one of those 20 remaining homes, please take the 
time to follow up with the plumbing contractor to schedule 
your appointment.  We understand that finding time in 
your busy schedule for a plumber to come to your house 
may seem a minor inconvenience, but not returning phone 
calls has delayed the completion of this project another 
three months.    

Please remember, the water meter is borough property and 
therefor must be made accessible to borough employees/
contractors with advanced notice to the property owner.   

Please contact Alex Buono, (the plumbing contractor hired for 
this project) directly at 215-833-3740 to schedule your meter 
replacement.  The meters must be installed by April 30, 2024. 
The new billing software and transponders cannot be in-
stalled until all of the meters are replaced.   The initial com-
pletion was targeted for the first quarter reading; with the de-
lay we have shifted completion to the second quarter.  

AArree  

YYOOUU  

TThhee  
hhoolldduupp??  

When the meter replacement is complete, the next step is to install the transponders.  The 
transponder  unit will be installed over the ‘black button’ (touchpad) that is mounted on 
the outside of your house.  The touchpad is the current path of communication to the me-
ter for consumption readings.  Unless the touchpad needs to be rewired, there will be no 
need for the installer to come inside the house. 

Once all of the transponders are installed, the water department billing software will be 
installed and tested to ensure everything is for the 2nd quarter meter reads.  Once the 
new system is operating, meter readings will be communicated from the individual tran-
sponders to the remote reader.  There might be a learning curve, but once the system is 
fully operational the man hours spent reading meters will significantly decrease while 
billing and meter accuracy increases.    

Help us to stamp this project



 

Do you want notices and updates on Borough events 
delivered right to your email and cell phone? 

To ensure you receive vital information and notifications from both Bucks County and  
Trumbauersville Borough, sign up to receive the Ready Bucks Notifications.   You can register at 

www.buckscounty.org/readybucks.  The mass notification system enables us to provide you with time-
sensitive messages that contain critical information on a variety of situations, such as severe weather, 

unexpected road closures, missing persons, and evacuations of building or neighborhoods.  
You can specify how to be notified, whether it be your home, mobile or business phone, e-mail, text 

messages and more.  
If you need assistance or do not have a computer, please call me at 215-536-1761 and I will help 

you.  If you are signed up, please check that your information is up to date to ensure you to receive 
all information and announcements. 

A message from 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT COORDINATOR 

Craig Wilhelm 



Help for those in need is a year-
round effort.  With the Holidays upon 
us that need is more keenly felt. 
While shopping for your holiday feast 
please remember to purchase a few 
extra items for our area food pantries 
and help them stock their shelves. 
Donations can be dropped off at Bor-
ough Hall during business hours.   
Items 

donated will be delivered to F.E.A.S.T Pantry located at 
Christ Evangelical Lutheran Church on E. Broad St.  which 
serves approximately 100 families. Nonperishable items 
such as canned goods, cereal, juice, soup, pasta, tuna, 
snacks, canned fruit, peanut butter, rice, canned vegeta-
bles, condiments, tea, and coffee are needed. Please check 

A new Trumbauersville video, filmed this past Spring, has been posted to 
our website. We hope you enjoy this short documentary on our  

wonderful little borough. 



 

Mark your 

calendar! 

  June 1, 2024
Trumbauersville Borough’s 

   24th Annual 
      Community Day 

Have a new idea or suggestion to enhance this event? Call the borough office 
and ask to be added to the C-day committee notification email list.   

24 YEARS? Yes, all because of YOU! Year after year Tville residents come to-
gether, bringing along their friends and family to experience firsthand what it is 
like to be part of a vibrant community.   

As the event date grows nearer, look for a special edition Community Day news-
letter.  This edition will have the day's events schedule, list of vendors, entertain-
ers, and all the businesses and individuals whose sponsorship makes this event 
possible.  Announcements and updates will also be posted on our website under 
Parks and Rec, the Borough’s Facebook page, and via the resident email contact 
list.   
 

TThhaannkkss  EEdd  !!!! 

Councilman Ed Child has chaired the Community 
Day planning committee, which is responsible for 
organizing the day’s festivities for every one of 
those  24 years.   
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Mark your 

calendar!

June 1, 2024
Trumbauersville Borough’s

24th Annual
Community Day

Have a new idea or suggestion to enhance this event? Call the borough office 
and ask to be added to the C-day committee notification email list.  

24 YEARS? Yes, all because of YOU! Year after year Tville residents come to-
gether, bringing along their friends and family to experience firsthand what it is 
like to be part of a vibrant community.  

As the event date grows nearer, look for a special edition Community Day news-
letter.  This edition will have the day's events schedule, list of vendors, entertain-
ers, and all the businesses and individuals whose sponsorship makes this event 
possible.  Announcements and updates will also be posted on our website under 
Parks and Rec, the Borough’s Facebook page, and via the resident email contact 
list.  

TThhaannkkss EEdd !!!!

Councilman Ed Child has chaired the Community 
Day planning committee, which is responsible for 
organizing the day’s festivities for every one of 
those  24 years. 

HOLIDAY
MEMORIAL DAY 

4TH OF JULY 

LABOR DAY 

THANKSGIVING 

CHRISTMAS 

TRASH
THURSDAY, MAY 30TH 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 3RD 

THURSDAY, SEPT 5TH 

WEDNESDAY, NOV 27TH 

THURSDAY, DEC. 26TH 

RECYCLE
FRIDAY, MAY 31ST 

FRIDAY, JULY 5TH 

FRIDAY, SEPT 6TH 

FRIDAY, NOV 29TH 

FRIDAY, DEC. 27TH 
BULK item pick up is the last trash pickup day of the month.  Please remember that all mattresses/box springs put out for 

pickup must be completely wrapped in plastic.

WWee  HHaavvee  AA  WWIINNNNEERR!!!!!!!!  
Violet Bradley, Age 2, had the most 

creative  Chilly Friends coloring 
contest submission from the  

Winter Newsletter.  

Violet wins a gift certificate to 

Spor’s General Store good foran Ice 
Cream Sundae!

HOLIDAY TRASH PICKUP SCHEDULE FOR 2024
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Community and Health Benefits of Proper 
Chicken Waste Disposal

Good waste disposal isn’t just beneficial for 
the environment; it also makes life better for 
people living close by. 
When waste isn’t handled correctly, it can 
seep into groundwater, affecting drinking 
water quality. It’s important to have effec-
tive treatment processes to keep our water 
safe. 

SPRINGTIME IS

Do not blow grass clippings into the street.  They end up col-
lecting and clogging storm inlets.  Residents are responsible for 
clearing grass clippings from their sidewalk, blowing them back 
into the yard, not into the street.   
Contrary to popular belief, grass clippings do not cause thatch 
buildup, which can damage the grass. In fact, they can serve as a 
natural fertilizer, providing essential nutrients to the soil. 

CLEAN UP TIME! 

Rabbits produce a significant amount of waste! 
Properly managing rabbit waste is essential for maintain-
ing a clean and healthy environment.  Rabbit waste can 
be disposed of in the trash. It’s important to use 
a biodegradable bag to prevent the spread of harmful 
bacteria and parasites.   
The Potential Health Hazards Of Improper Disposal
Improper disposal of rabbit  
waste can pose serious health  
risks, emphasizing the  
importance of responsible  
management. The potential  
hazards lie in disease  
transmission, as  
rabbit waste can carry pathogens harmful to humans. 
Don’t let it pile up.  When you clean it up, throw it out!

Spring cleaning also applies to the stuff collecting in your yard. Things 
that you know need to go but that you don’t know where to take it, 

or who to call to take it away for you.  
If you have unregistered vehicles, in-
cluding recreational vehicles like   
boats, campers, or ATV’s sitting in 
your yard or driveway, get rid of them 
now before you get a letter from the   
Code Enforcement Officer.   
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PLEASE JOIN OUR SPRING CLEANUP! 
Help Beautify Bucks County as well as Help Eliminate  

Nuisance and Disease Carrying Mosquitoes! 
WHEN:  NOW

WHERE:  Your Property, help a neighbor, or at a public area! 

Clean up leaves, refuse, and make sure all containers, boats, 
etc. are properly stored with covers or inverted so as not to al-
low standing water.  Trash need lids!  Get rid of old tires!  
Clean out rain gutters.  

Don’t give mosquitoes a place to breed on your property! 



Tick Info: The blacklegged tick, or deer tick, is often found in wooded and grassy areas. 
Most humans are infected with the Lyme disease bacterium through the bites of immature 
ticks, called nymphs, which feed in the spring and summer months. Ticks are often found 
attached to humans in the groin, armpits, and scalp areas, however, they can attach any 

where on the body.  In most cases 
the tick must be attached for 36-48 
hours or more before the Lyme dis
ease bacterium can be transmitted. 

 Turn over wheelbarrows and don't let water stagnate in birdbaths. Both provide breed-
ing habitats for domestic mosquitoes.

 Aerate ornamental pools or stock them with fish. Water gardens can become major 
mosquito producers if they are allowed to stagnate.

 Clean and chlorinate swimming pools not in use. Mosquitoes may even breed in the 
water that collects on pool covers.

 Pay special attention to discarded tires. Stagnant water in tires is an excellent habitat for 
mosquitoes to thrive.

 Eliminating tires from urban environments is critical to reducing mosquito populations 
associated with transmitting diseases from mosquitoes.

West Nile Virus. What is it? 
West Nile Virus is a mosquito borne disease that can cause encephalitis, a brain inflamma-
tion, and is typically spread by the bite of a mosquito. West Nile Virus was first detected in 
North America in 1999 and found in Pennsylvania in 2000. Prior to that, it had only been 
found in Africa, Eastern Europe, and West Asia.
In Pennsylvania, West Nile Virus maintains itself in nature by cycling between mosquitoes 
in the genus Culex and certain species of birds. A mosquito (the vector) bites an uninfected 
bird (the host), the virus amplifies within the bird, an uninfected mosquito bites the bird 
and is in turn infected. This cycle compounds itself through summer and fall, increasing the 
likelihood of someone being bitten by a diseased mosquito.

How you can help



American dogs produce more than 10 million tons of it 
every year. That’s 30 times the weight of the Empire State 
Building in dog poop! And when you consider that the EPA 
has declared dog poop a pollutant and even a hazard to 
human health—that’s a problem.  
Some pet owners may not understand how pet waste   
pollutes waterways; others may have misconceptions  
that lead to improper waste management, such as the  
Idea that dog waste is an “all-natural” fertilizer and that  
it will “take care of itself”. 

There is no 

Poop Fairy 

green, smelly, and even unusable for swimming,  
boating, or fishing.  The pathogens, disease causing  
bacteria and viruses, can also make local waters un-
swimmable and unfishable, and have caused severe 
illness in humans.     As you can see, animal waste 
doesn’t simply decompose.  So, the easiest way to 
avoid these problems is to 
clean up after your pet each 
and every time, and dispose of 
the waste properly!  

GGRRAABB  IITT  --  BBAAGG  IITT  --  TTRRAASSHH  IITT 

Picking up after your pet is easy, if you’re prepared.  Simply carry 
a plastic bag with you on every walk with your dog, and you’ll 
have the equipment to remove your dog’s waste.  Then throw it 
in the nearest trash can, and you’re done!  

It might not seem like a stormwater problem, but animal waste is one of the many seeming-
ly small sources of pollution that can add up to big problems for water quality, and even hu-
man health.  Animal waste contains two main types of pollutants that harm local waters: nu-
trients and pathogens.  When this waste ends up in water bodies, it decomposes, releasing 
nutrients that cause excessive growth of algae and weeds.  This makes the water murky, 



YYoouu  hhaavvee  qquueessttiioonnss  ????????????  WWee  hhaavvee  aannsswweerrss!!  

 

ALL COMPLAINTS AND CONCERNS ARE TO BE DIRECTED TO THE BOROUGH ADMINISTRATOR
The Borough Administrator is responsible for receiving complaints and finding resolutions. When submit-
ting a complaint, either by phone message, email, US mail, or a note in the drop box, you must provide your 
name and address, clearly and succinctly describe the location and situation you are concerned about. The 
Administrator will investigate the concern and, where necessary, forward it to the appropriate department 
for action.    

Complaints relayed to the Administrator by anyone other than the complainant, 
or complaints that are submitted anonymously will not be addressed.   

The Resident logging the complaint remains anonymous to other parties. Their name is not included in any 
correspondence, discussion, or complaint investigation.  While you may disagree with the answer you re-
ceive, especially when the grievance is between neighbors, you will have an unbiased outlet to voice your 
concerns. 

Why the Administrator and not the Elected Official?  A Councilperson’s primary role is to legislate while the 
Borough Administrator is charged with managing the day to day business of the borough.  She has a work-
ing knowledge of the Pa Borough Code (Title 8, PA General Assembly); is the borough’s Open Records Of-
ficer and versed in the Right to Know Law and the Sunshine Act; is the Zoning Officer for the borough with 
knowledge of the borough’s zoning ordinance and application.  The Borough Administrator knows to whom 
information needs to be forwarded when input is required from additional parties; and receives and re-
sponds to complaints, all while ensuring anonymity where required.     

PLEASE NOTE: You may not agree with the answer you are given, especially if it concerns a dispute with a 
neighbor, but you will find an outlet for your concerns and the most direct route to a resolution. 

Borough Office:  215 536 1761    Email:   info@trumbauersvilleboro.org

The garbage collector only emptied 
one of my trash totes! I’m going to 

the council meeting to find out 
what they’re going to do 

about it!

Your fence is  
supposed to be 2 feet 
off the property line!  

EVERYBODY KNOWS    
THAT! 

My neighbors’ dog 
never stops BARKING! 

It’s driving me  

CRAZY!! 
Who do I call? 
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NNeeiigghhbboorrss  
LLeett’’ss  mmaakkee  aann  eeffffoorrtt  ttoo  ggeett  aalloonngg  

The Borough enforces ordinances, not annoyances.  Residents typically want the borough to inter-
cede on their behalf and talk to their neighbor about whatever is bothering them.   
Before calling to log a complaint ask yourself this:   
• Is this a legitimate concern? Is the person really violating an ordinance?
• Are the actions of this person bothersome because I don’t approve of what they are doing, or
• Is it because they are doing something that is disturbing MY peace and quiet?

REMEMBER 
Everyone has the inalienable right to enjoy their property in whatever manner they choose 

within the confines of Federal, State, and local law. 
BBuutt,,  

It is imperative that your enjoyment does not take away 
from your neighbor’s enjoyment OF THEIR PROPERTY.  

If you have a legitimate concern, your first step should be a discussion with your neighbor to try 
and find common ground.  If they are violating an ordinance, call the borough office and we will 
initiate an investigation.  Finally, remember this, no matter what you are told, or what you hear, 

Approximately 90% of the complaints received at the borough office are from people that 
are annoyed or aggravated by something their neighbor is doing, or in some cases, not do-
ing and they want the borough to step in and do something about it.  

I saw my neighbor doing 
something that just doesn’t 
look right.  Can someone 
from the borough go check 
it out ? 

Retaliation.  

My favorite word in the 
dictionary.  My neighbor 
wants to have loud parties 
and wreck my peace and 
quiet; two can play that 
game. 

Your elected officials and the borough’s employees have 
ZERO AUTHORITY 

to mediate or Interfere in a civil dispute between neighbors in any way, for any reason.  
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SERVICE LINE 
INVENTORY UPDATE 

THANK YOU to everyone that submitted their service line information.  The water 
engineer reviewed the data and mapped the responses.  We were very happy to 
see that almost 50% of properties have submitted their information so far. 

For those who haven't returned your survey, please take the time to step into 
your basement and take a look at your service line.  If you don’t know where your 
line enters your house, check the basement wall facing the street.  If you are un-
sure about the pipe material, or have any other questions, please contact the bor-
ough office and we will make arrangements to have the plumber inspect your line 
(at no charge to the resident). 

Please remember that we are mandated by the EPA to obtain, and submit this da-
ta.  It is vital that the remainder of households  obtain the necessary information, 
and along with a picture, submit it to the borough office no later than June 1st.  
Once the data is received it will be turned over to the water engineer who will 
record and submit the information to the EPA. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the borough office at 
215-536-1761, or email info@trumbauersvilleboro.org,



On June 28, 2023, the EPA released the Small Entity Compliance Guide to support 
water systems, particularly small water systems, in complying with the Lead and 
Copper Rule Revision (LCRR) initial inventory requirements.  The LCRR requires 
water systems to prepare and maintain an inventory of service line materials. Ini-
tial inventories are required to be submitted to state primary agencies by Octo-
ber 16, 2024.  

Name:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Physical street address (do not list P.O. Box): _____________________________________ 

Phone number:  __________________  Email: ____________________________________ 

Home/building build date:  _______________________ 

Are you aware of water service line replacement or repairs:  ________  Yes    ______  No 

If yes, please describe:  _______________________________________________________ 
SERVICE LINE  IDENTIFICATION

GENERAL INFORMATION 

What is the material of the service 
line pipe entering your  

home/building? 
___ Copper  ___ Plastic  

How did you determine the material? 
___ Scratch*/ magnet test  

___ Visual  ___ Lead swab test  
___ Plumber/Other qualified professional 

*(Scratch gently, like scratching a lottery ticket) 

Do you need additional assistance with locating your service line or determining its material? 

Contact the Borough Office at 215-536-1761, or email info@trumbauersvilleboro.org. 

WATER SERVICE LINE CUSTOMER SURVEY 
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IInnffoorrmmaattiioonn  
to help you through  

Real Estate Tax season. 

March 6th, 8th, 20th, 22nd—9 AM to 11AM

April 3rd, 5th, 10th, 12th, 17th, 19th, 24th, 26th, 29th, & 30th—9 AM—11 AM

June 26th & 28th—9 AM—11 AM

Other times are available by appointment.

PAY IN PERSON:  In-person collection will be at the Trumbauersville Borough Office at 1 Ev-
ergreen Dr., Trumbauersville, PA  (across from Bruce’s Garage) during the following hours: 

Pay online:  Bills may be paid by credit/debit card by going to the following website, 
www.betsymoyertaxcollector.com.  Here you will find instructions and a secure link to pay by 
card.  There is a 1.95% fee for cards using a PIN and a 2.5% fee for credit cards.  The fees are 
automatically charged and collected by the processor separately and will be in addition to 
your tax amount.  You can also pay through your bank’s Bill Pay option.  Enter your parcel 
number or Bill # as the account number.  If you opt to use Bill Pay, please follow up a week 
later with my office to verify receipt.  Although it comes out of your account, that does not 
confirm that it was actually received and posted. 

You may pay by eCheck on my website—select the Payment Options tab, click the payment 
link, and select eCheck under Payment Type.  The cost of an eCheck is $0.50.   

If you have any questions, please call my office or send me an email. 

Betsy Moyer, Tax Collector 

Office Phone:  215 536 8307

Email:  betsymoyer45@gmail.com

Website:  betsymoyertaxcollector.com

For questions related to the 
Earned Income Tax, please call 
Keystone Collections Group at 

888 328 0565.
www.keystonecollects.com
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

ONGOING PROJECTS 
Clothing Shed  -  Spark Good (Walmart)   

- Reflective Address Signs
Redner’s Receipts 

Any Questions, call  
Marilyn at 215-536-2518, or 

Jen at 215-989-0909 

58

TRUMBAUERSVILLE FIRE COMPANY
2024 FUND RAISING EVENTS 
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Trumbauersville Borough 

24th Annual 

Community Day 
June 1, 2024 

Veteran’s Park 

3 pm—7 pm 

Fireworks begin at dusk!! 

Trumbauersville Borough 
PO Box 100 
Trumbauersville, PA  18970 




